
 

 

   

 
September 30, 2018 

 

Bus Transportation 
Discount 

 

DATTCO www.DATTCO.com has generously offered a special deal 
for those traveling to the 2018 Catholic Youth Encounter. We 

encourage you all to take advantage of this discount and leave your cars 
at home.  

 
DATTCO will charge approximately $280.00 per bus for the Youth Encounter. Price may 

vary depending on distance & hours served.  
 
Each vehicle can accommodate approximately 45 high school aged students, or adults.   
 
Churches/schools are welcome (and encouraged) to combine and share a bus to divide the cost 
and save money. As long as the churches/schools are somewhat near to one another, i.e. 
adjacent towns, etc. then the ride won’t be too long. 
 
Call DATTCO preferably before August 31, 2018 (no individual passenger reservations please). 
Identify that you are reserving for the “Catholic Youth Encounter” and DATTCO will apply this 
discounted rate, reserve the buses, nail down times, location, and other specifics to plan your 
trip. 
 

DAATCO contact person: Nancy Dooley 860-229-4878 ext. 687 
Nancy.Dooley@dattco.com 

Be sure to mention: “September 30 Catholic Event” 
 

THANK YOU DATTCO! 

http://www.dattco.com/
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